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Response to Reclamation Permit Financial Warranty Reduction Request Consideration 
 

DATE: September 3, 2020 

TO: Jared L. Ebert, Environmental Protection Specialist 

CC: Division 1 Office, District 2 Water Commissioner 

FROM: Ioana Comaniciu, P.E.  

RE: Mann Resources LLC, M & G Gravel Pit, File No. M-1986-079 
 Operator: Mann Lake Holdings, LLC 
 Contact: (303) 562-2000  
 Section 3, Twp 2 South, Rng 67 West, 6th P.M., Adams County 
 

 
COMMENTS:  Mann Lake Holdings, LLC (“Mann Holdings”) has submitted a request for 
financial warranty reduction for the permitted area for the M & G Gravel Pit, File No. M-
1986-079.  Mining has completed at the site and according to our records as of June 10, 2020 
the backfilling has been completed so that no exposed acreage remains at the site. Lagged 
depletions associated with the previously exposed groundwater at the site will extend 
through December 2030. A substitute water supply plan (“SWSP”) was approved on July 20, 
2020 to replace the remaining lagged depletions at the site using recharge accretion credits 
from Fulton Irrigation Ditch Company (WDID 0200808) shares that were previously diverted 
into the pit for recharge. The SWSP is approved through December 31, 2030. Therefore, the 
State Engineer’s Office (“SEO”) has no objection to the request for financial warranty 

reduction for the M & G Gravel Pit, File No. M-1986-079. The applicant may contact the 
State Engineer’s Office with any questions. 
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